



News from Achieve Australia and Inclusive

Housing Australia





This letter is written by 2 service providers. One is Achieve Australia and the other is Inclusive Housing Australia.







We wrote to you a little while ago to tell you the support workers you see in your home each day will soon work for Achieve Australia instead of Mercy Community.



And Inclusive Housing Australia will look after your house and make sure anything broken gets fixed.





easy read	We are writing this letter in Easy Read to tell you about visitors you may meet soon.
	This letter should be easy to understand.
	You can ask someone to help you read this letter so you can ask questions if you want to.
	Now we will tell you about people who may visit your home.







This is a photo of Ainsley Carpenter. She may visit your house soon to meet you.



This is a photo of Karen Aurisch. Karen may visit your house soon to meet you.



This is a photo of Jo-Anne Hewitt. Jo-Anne may visit your house soon to say hello to you.







Jo-Anne is the head of Achieve Australia. Her job is CEO.



This is a photo of Daniel Kyriacou. Daniel may visit your house soon to say hello to you.



Jo-Anne, Daniel, Ainsley and Karen are also meeting the people who support you. Everyone will soon be on the same Achieve Australia team supporting you.



This is a photo of Bec Egan wearing a white shirt. She works at Inclusive Housing Australia. She may visit your house one day.





Hello!	Everyone at Achieve Australia and Inclusive Housing Australia are so happy to be supporting you.
	Nothing much will change for you as services and staff move from Mercy Community to Achieve Australia and Inclusive Housing Australia.
LOME	You will still live in the same house.
	The same staff you know will still come to support you each day and take you out.
	You will still do all the things you do now.





